From: Zoya Wasim <ashazaysel@gmail.com> Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 6:05:54 am

To: principal@yaraschool.net <principal@yaraschool.net>; shehanask@yaraschool.net <shehanask@yaraschool.net>;

meharf@yaraschool.net <meharf@yaraschool.net>; Nishat Unnisa <nishat2d@gmail.com>

Cc: Wtukdi@gmail.com < Wtukdi@gmail.com>

Subject: Heartfelt Appreciation for Your Dedication and Support.

Respected Principal Ma'am,

Shehanas Ma'am, Mehar Ma'am and Nishat Teacher.

I am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude for the outstanding dedication and support you have provided to our child, **Aysel Tukadi**. Your collective efforts in creating a nurturing and inspiring learning environment have made a significant impact on their academic and personal growth.

Dear **Principal Ma'am**, your leadership and vision have fostered a school culture where students feel valued, encouraged, and motivated to achieve their best. I truly appreciate the positive atmosphere you have cultivated at School.

Dear **Shehanas Ma'am**, your constant guidance and involvement ensure that students receive the best educational experience. Your efforts in maintaining high academic and moral standards are truly commendable.

Dear Mehar Ma'am, thank you for your unwavering support in ensuring a nurturing and disciplined learning environment for all students.

Dear **Nishat teacher**, your patience, dedication, and innovative teaching methods have played a vital role in Aysel's learning journey. The encouragement and care you show have made a lasting impact, and I am truly grateful for your hard work.

Thank you all for your commitment to shaping young minds and for being such wonderful mentors. I sincerely appreciate your efforts in making learning enjoyable and meaningful for our child.

With warm regards, Parent of Aysel & Ashaz Tukadi

Dr. Wasim Tukadi Zoya Wasim